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Prayer	Walk	for	“Children	of	Our	World”	
 

Florida, USA – Reverend Daniel Garcia, 

known as “The Walking 

Man,” intends to begin a 

journey from the 

Clearwater, FL, region to 

Washington, D.C.  He 

will launch this walk on 

his 73rd birthday as a gift of love to the 

“Children of Our World.”  Rev. Garcia will 

walk, pray, and be driven in increments by 

Mr. Konstantinos	(Gus) Mousourlis.			

Date: March 18, 2018 

Start time:  2 PM   

Location:   Leo’s Italian Grill  

33286 US Hwy 19 N 

Palm Harbor, FL 34684 

The walk will end at the White House in 

Washington, D.C., on April 2, 2018, which is 

World Autism Awareness Day (WAAD).  

This walk will bring awareness and support 

for children with special needs throughout the 

world.   

Rev. Garcia advocates for children and 

world peace and carries the simple message: 

Pray.   He has served in the US Marine Corps 

and as a law enforcement and federal 

corrections officer.  He is a minister and 

follower of Jesus Christ.  Since December 7, 

1996, Danny has prayed and walked around 

the world, covering more than 26,000 miles 

on six continents.   

Rev	 Garcia	 appreciates	 donations	 to	

help	with	logistical needs (gas, lodging, and 

food) to complete the journey from Florida to 

Washington, D.C.    Donations can be made 

via check (payable to Global Walk) or by 

PayPal link:  paypal.me/globalwalk.   

 
To learn more visit globalwalk.cc.		

	

									

 


